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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Over the next two terms, your child will have the opportunity to experience forest school sessions. These sessions will be 

delivered by myself and will be supported by another member of staff from your child’s class.  

 

These sessions will take place in the afternoon. 

 

The forest school sessions aim to build resilience, team work, confidence, self esteem, problem solving skills and life skills. 

There will be a range of activities at each sessions which are carefully planned to build on previous skills. There will be 

opportunities to link the sessions to your child’s learning within the classroom and we will make links to your child’s topic 

where appropriate.  

 

We will be spending some afternoons outside. To ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the sessions they must be 

wearing: 

 

Wellies 

Waterproof jacket/coat 

Waterproof trousers or trousers that can get muddy and wet 

 

 

You can find the dates for your child’s sessions below: 

 

Emerald Monday  

13th March 

Monday 

20th March 

Monday 

27th March 

 

Garnet Monday 

23rd 

January 

Monday 

30th 

January 

Monday 

06th 

February 

Monday  

13th 

February  
Sapphire Monday 

12th June 

Monday 

19th June 

Monday 

26th June  

Monday 

10th July 

Amethyst Monday  

17th April 

Monday 

24th April 

Monday  

15th May 

Monday 

22nd May 
 

 

If you do have any questions, please do ask.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs V Wood 

Forest School Leader 
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